From: Jonathan Fenton-Fischer _

Sent: 28 November 2018 14:17
To: Planning

ce: Susan Williams IR /iki Harding

Subject: Tree felling applications - Fitzjohn's Ave/Nutley Terrace
Hello,
I've just received notification of the following applications:

2018/5741/T (3 Nutley Terrace)
2018/5742/T (50 Fitzjohn's Avenue)

Both applications are from the same applicant at 3 Nutley Terrace.

Can the Council confirm that, in regards to the Fitzjohn’s Ave. application for the horse chestnut
tree, that this tree does not (as stated in the application) have a TPO? And if any work is to be done,
will there be any oversight from the Council for this tree? This mature horse chestnut is on council
land, and part of a much-loved area of small woodland, which is of great amenity to residents,
despite having been in part subject to unnecessary tree felling in recent years, to assist nearby
property developments.

Jonathan Fenton-Fischer




